Jane Rasely

From: Phyllis Carlyle <pcarlyle5@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 8, 2019 8:27 PM

To: Olivia Sontag; PCD

Subject: Adjustment of Planning Commission agenda for June 13 Meeting

Olivia and Planning commission...

Please adjust the agenda of the June 13th meeting so that the community can experience a more balanced discussion of
the Winslow Hotel.

The public, it would seem, should have a chance to speak immediately after the applicant presentation, especially
before the Planning Commission review. It would seem that the Planning Commission would want to know how the
public feels before they give their review.

Please let me know in writing that you have received this message and if you will accommodate this citizen request.

Thank you,

Phyllis Carlyle



